Without obligation on my part, please provide me with more free information on the garden mausoleum and the many advantages of owning burial property before it is needed.

Presorted Standard U.S. Postage PAID New Orleans, LA Permit No. 556

information, without To request additional

obligation, please call

(225) 709-6669 or mail the attached postage-paid card register at

City/State/Zip

www.Americancemeteryconsultants.com scan the project QR Code below

Name

St. Philip Cemetery

Vacherie, LA 70090

My phone number

An Important Message from St. Philip Catholic Church



ST. PHILIP CATHOLIC CHURCH

1175 LA Highway 18 Vacherie, LA 70090 225-265-3953

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to announce that arrangements have been completed to begin a new garden mausoleum program in St. Philip Cemetery.

West St. James Parish has entered into an agreement with American Cemetery Consultants, LLC of New Orleans to conduct an analysis to determine the amount of spaces we will build in the mausoleum. After the analysis is completed and the final size has been determined, the firm will begin the construction phase of the program. This program has the full approval of the Most Reverend Michael G. Duca J.C.L., D.D., Bishop of Baton Rouge.

The new mausoleum will be designed and constructed so that it will stand the test of time. The mausoleum will be built with steel reinforced, poured-in-place concrete, and finished with the finest materials and select granites. Additionally, the care and maintenance of the mausoleum will be assured by establishing an endowed care fund used solely for its upkeep. The interest and earnings of this special fund will be used to preserve this beautiful memorial.

American Cemetery Consultant's expert staff has many years of experience in the design, sales and construction of mausoleums. Their staff has been instrumental in developing many programs throughout the area.

Representatives will conduct an analysis for the next several weeks to answer questions about the mausoleum and determine who would be interested in making arrangements for their families before construction begins. Financial arrangements will also be available. For that reason, anyone seeking information should speak to a representative to reserve your space now.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

Reverend Michael O'Rourke Pastor

Our sincerest apologies if this information arrives at a difficult time.

St. Philip Cemetery Garden Mausoleum Addition



Family Planning

At the time of need, many decisions must be made for burial arrangements. Not knowing your loved ones' wishes at a time of extreme stress can lead to indecision and overspending. Making arrangements today with your family will bring security and peace of mind.

Affordability

The decision of making arrangements now affords you and your loved ones the ability to pay low monthly payments that may be spread over several years.

Durability and Beauty

The beauty of this mausoleum will also offer security and strength with poured-in-place, steel reinforced concrete walls and floors with an exterior fascia of stone. Each crypt in the structure will be a dry, sealed concrete chamber with a beautiful granite shutter. Names and dates can be purchased and installed on the granite shutter at time of need.

Future Needs

This new mausoleum development will expand the services offered to our families and future generations. This structure will stand the test of time for many centuries and will reflect the love and care we have for our deceased family members. The care and maintenance of the mausoleum will be assured by our establishing a large endowed care fund used solely for its upkeep.

A Practical Decision

If you act now, you and your family will be covered against the rising cost of inflation. Pre-construction prices are now in effect with reasonable terms available. All burial spaces are reserved on a first come basis which will allow you to choose the most desirable location for you and your family. For more information, mail the attached postage-free card today, or call (225) 650-7513.

Pre-construction prices are now in effect with reasonable terms available.

To request additional information, without obligation, please call

(225) 709-6669

or mail the attached postage-paid card

or

register at

www.Americancemeteryconsultants.com

NO POSTAGE
NECESSARY
IF MAILED
IN THE
UNITED STATES



Y MAIL
NEW ORLEANS LA
DRESSEE

PERMIT NO. 247 NEW ORLE ILL BE PAID BY ADDRESSEE

ST. PHILIP CEMETERY
P.O. BOX 114